Cheryl Atkinson

From: Dare Karina (NHS Property Services) <Karina.Dare@property.nhs.uk>

Sent: 09 August 2015 22:08

To: LDF

Subject: Comments from Duty to co-operate session

Thank you for the opportunity to attend and comment.

There are no statutory duty comments.

General comments:

- It would be useful to understand the interaction between the housing strategy and the plan for older persons housing and housing for those with learning disability and mental health needs in the district
- The infrastructure delivery plan highlights healthcare needs but does not feed these through to the costed plan.
- More detailed planning is required around the housing / population growth to understand the infrastructure implications for general practice.

I would welcome the opportunity to have a focussed meeting on these issues after the middle of September.

regards

Karina Dare | Project Director - York

NHS Property Services Ltd

Adelaide House, Belmont Business Park, Durham, DH1 1TW

01913837810 | <u>karina.dare@property.nhs.uk</u>

@NHSProperty | www.property.nhs.uk

NHS Property Services Ltd, 451C Skipton House, 80 London Road, London SE1 6LH. Registered in England, No: 07888110 Disclaimer

This e-mail is not intended nor shall it be taken to create any legal relations, contractual or otherwise. This e-mail and any accompanying documents are communicated in confidence. It is intended for the recipient only and may not be disclosed further without the express consent of the sender. Please be aware that all e-mails and attachments received and sent by NHS Property Services Ltd are subject to the Freedom of Information Act (2000) and may be legally required for disclosure to a third party.